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Board Direction 

BD-007521-21 

ABP-306382-20 
 

 

At a meeting held on 11/02/2021, the Board considered the objection made to the 

compulsory purchase order in respect of lands, entitled Irish Water Compulsory 

Purchase (Ballyvaughan Sewerage Scheme) Order 2019, and the letter submitted to 

An Bord Pleanála by the applicant dated the 13th day of January 2021, seeking to 

withdraw the said compulsory purchase order, and the documents and submissions 

on file generally.     

 

The Board decided that it would be appropriate to annul the said Order. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 11/02/2021 

 Dave Walsh   

 

 


